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Amongst the items discussed were: 

     

1. Staff Data 

 

PSG discussed the proposed trend data and agreed that it provided a useful opportunity to monitor 

staff resource since the dissolution of the Post Review Group (PRG).   

 

PSG recommended the addition of the following information: 

 

 Number of on-course students over the same time period. It was felt this would better 

explain the increase in FTE numbers in SASG. 

 Gender split. 

 Proportion of international staff (academic and support). 

 

It was suggested the data should be presented to the Central Management Group on a quarterly basis. 

 

2. North American Office 

 

PSG welcomed the update on plans for a North America office and were positive about the model of 

combining philanthropic giving with recruitment. 


